







Alcester Nursery Studio Ltd

www.alcesternursery.org

Studio 765780

Newsletter June 2017

Dear Parents and Carers,

I can't believe that we nearing the end of this academically year.

Photo Competition - Congratulations

Congratulations for your entries for the most unusual place to read a book, we had some fabulous photo's, taken in the most amazing places, from on a horse, sitting amongst the bluebells, reading in a bumper car, on a tractor, up a tree to the top of a castle. Well done to you all.

Congratulations to:

Lola Onslow, Archer Fricker, Mabel Folkes, Esme Wilson, Noah Sullivan, Max Weatherhead, Myles Millington, Sophie Connelly and Malachi Lockwood.

School Readiness

All schools will be invited to meet for a transitional meeting. They will be given your child's learning journal at the end of the summer term; they will return it to you in the September.

Photographer - Group photo

If your child didn't have their own individual photo taken and you would still like the group photo, then it is £13.00

All photo orders in by Friday June 9th.

Parents Evening Invites will be issued shortly

Children that are orange teddies, as well as those that have just moved up to the big end will be on Monday 3rd July

The "bigs" will have theirs on Tuesday 4th July.

Schemas

The staff are looking at some schemas, all details on our web page. Currently we have re visited transporting & enveloping.

Safeguarding

Now that hopefully we have some sun, can you please ensure that your child has been applied with sun cream prior to entering nursery, thank you. If they are allergic to Nivea then please bring in their own, named and in their red pump bag and inform an adult, many thanks.

Coffee Morning Friday 16th June, an early Father's Day!!

There will be bacon butties & coffee / tea from 9am. We look forward to seeing you

Company House no: 5278232















dads/grandads

Time to Talk.

This month's focus is 'slowing down'. Children learn language in everyday moments and routines. Nappy changes, bath time, meal time...these are all so routine, yet some of the best times to slow down and talk to your child. These are the moments they are learning the most. Make sure to try to slow down when you can and really talk to your little one during those routines that you often don't even think about.

Please take a look at the link below: There is a families section to click on for further help and advice in supporting your child's speech, language and communication.

https://timetotalkwarwickshire.wordpress.com/

Alcester Street Market

This year's theme is Super Heroes and Super Villains, and will take place on Sunday 11th June. More details to follow nearer the time as to where our stall will be. We will be holding a raffle for hampers, so we will be holding our own fancy dress in nursery from 5th - 9th June, and we would like your child to bring in quality goods to make up hampers. Thanking you all in advance for your kind

donations.

After school Activities for the Summer Term

Summer Holiday Club

Not long now to pre book your child's place for the summer holiday club. Week 1 will be 31st July - 4th August, Week 2 will be 7th August - 11th August, Week 3 will be 14th August - 18th August, and Week 4 will be 21st August - 25th August. Please find a pre-booking form in your child's pocket in the cloakroom area. All requests to be with me by 9th June. Thanking you in advance.

Half Term - we are CLOSED

We are CLOSED the last week in May, 29^{th} May - 2^{nd} June inclusive

Have a lovely break

Sports Afternoon

Our sports afternoon is now Wednesday 12th July. We would like ALL the children to attend. The nursery is **CLOSED** from 12 - 3. Please collect or bring your child to nursery to have a picnic on the field, followed by the best dressed teddy, so please let your child come with their teddy dressed up. Then we will start the races, finishing with awards.

With Regards

Company House no: 5278232

















Debi French

Head of Alcester Nursery Studio Ltd

Company House no: 5278232





